
From: Soto, Soly
To: timothy.tate@areva.com
Cc: Baker, Merritt; Johnson, Robert; Tripp, Christopher
Subject: Request for Additional Information-AREVA Possession Limit Increase
Date: Monday, April 13, 2015 2:40:00 PM

Mr. Tate,
 
We have completed our review of your request to amend AREVA’s possession limit of Materials
 License No. SNM-1227 transmitted by letter dated September 23, 2014 (ML14269A070), and
 supplemented on December 10, 2014 (ML14345B026). This licensing action was accepted per our
 letter dated December 16, 2014 (ML14314A213).  Our review of your application has identified that
 additional information is needed before final action can be taken on you submittal.
 
Per our conversation on April 13, 2015 and in order to expedite our review process, please review
 the attached RAIs and provide your responses as soon as practical.  If needed, we can schedule a
 follow-up conference call with the technical reviewer and AREVA’s staff as early as tomorrow, to
 ensure that the questions are understood and/or provide further clarification.
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 

Soly I. Soto Lugo
Project Manager
NMSS/FCSE/FMB
Office: TWFN-04D17
Phone: (301) 415-7528
 

mailto:/O=USNRC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SSL2
mailto:timothy.tate@areva.com
mailto:Merritt.Baker@nrc.gov
mailto:Robert.Johnson@nrc.gov
mailto:Christopher.Tripp@nrc.gov

